10t March 2011

To Whom It May Concern

RE: Inquiry: Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government)
Amendment (Disallowance and Amendment Power of the
Commonwealth) Bill 2010.

I would like to express my concern and disagreement with the
above inquiry being placed before the Senate.

It is inconceivable that a committee of 17 people can consider
and overturn federal constitutional clauses based on what they
believe and perceive to be applicable to their own territory.

The constitution was set up for the whole of our country to live
by. It is based on biblical principals which are still relevant to
today’s society. It is what makes our country what it is today.

I do not believe that a particular group of people should have
the right to disregard our federal constitution under any
circumstances regardless of who they are or what the issue is
at hand.

Shame on Mr Brown to believe that he can hoodwink our
citizens into allowing this.



